
School Board Meeting:    June 22, 2020 
 

Subject:      Phoenix Learning Center Program  
Move to Buffalo High School  

  
Presenter:      Mark Mischke BHS Principal 
       Stephanie Ward, BHS/PLC 
       Assistant Principal   
 
 
 
SUGGESTED SCHOOL BOARD ACTION: 

 
 Recommend approval 
 
DESCRIPTION:  
 
The proposal for the transition of Phoenix Learning Center/alternative programming 
from its current location onto the Buffalo High School campus was presented at the 
June 8, Board workshop.   Additional information will be presented for consideration of 
this recommendation. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
ATTACHMENT(S): 
 


